From: Brian Powell [mailto:brianpowell452369@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 11, 2022 2:45 PM

To: Liza Waiker

Subject: Amendment letter.

This is a letter that I was advised to send you. Thanks,

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

Attention Liza Walker,

My name is Brian Powell, and 1 am writing regarding a request or recommendation to a text amendment
change to the city ordinance that limits in-home unlicensed daycares to 4 kids in the city limits. | am
advocating for the change to be State of Missouri compliant; their guidelines are 6 maximum for in-home
daycares that are unlicensed regardless of being In city limits or not. Thare is a great need for childcare in
our area and by amending this it will allow for already established providers in our community to help
with the shortage of care, Just 2 more spots per daycare would drastically improve the community’s ability
to find quality care and helps boost small businesses to financially succeed.




